
Submit interest form for 
becoming a regional hub

Schedule a site visit with 
USAPP’s High-Performance 

Manager, Coach Mary Hodge 
(Mary.Hodge@logan.edu)

Submit application for 
Regional Hub sanctioning. Pay 
sanctioning fee and agree to 

comply with all policies 
associated with Regional Hub 

status

Host a USAPP Level I athlete 
and coaches camp under 

USAPP’s High-Performance 
Manager’s direction

Provide attendees with event 
survey, submit after action 
report, and have follow up 
meeting the USAP’s High-

Performance Manager

Receive certificate of 
sanctioning from USAPP

Receive full benefits of being 
a USAPP Regional Hub

mailto:Mary.Hodge@logan.edu

